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Bulletin and Pulpit Announcements

Opening the Jubilee Year 2025
We are excited to announce the opening of the Jubilee Year 2025, a time of grace, renewal, and celebration for Catholics around the world! This special Jubilee, declared by Pope Francis, calls us to reflect on God’s boundless mercy and embrace our mission to live out the Gospel in everyday life.

Here in the Archdiocese of San Antonio, we will join with the Universal Church in prayer, pilgrimage, and acts of charity throughout the year. The Jubilee Year will officially begin on December 29, 2024, and all parishes are invited to participate by visiting designated Pilgrimage Sites across the archdiocese, special jubilee Masses, and opportunities for confession and reconciliation. Visit https://archsa.org/jubilee2025 for more information. 
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